

City Hall
King George Square
Brisbane Qld 4000 Australia
Tel 07 3403 4400
Fax 07 3403 9930
LORDMAYOR@brisbane.qld.gov.au

Postal GPO Box 2287 Brisbane Qld 4001 Australia

Office

25 January 2022

Dr Jay Weerawardena President The Federation of Sri Lankan Organizations in Queensland PO Box 351 SPRINGWOOD QLD 4127

Dear Dr Weerawardena Jou

Thank you for your letter of 4 January 2022 in relation to the Sri Lanka Day event held on 13 November 2021.

I am delighted to know this event was such a success and that you have received positive feedback from many attendees. Thank you also for very kindly providing me with a copy of the Souvenir and some photos. This is greatly appreciated.

While I was regrettably unable to attend, Councillor Sarah Hutton attended on my behalf and thoroughly enjoyed the cultural activities and food on offer.

Council was a proud supporter of this event and I wish your organisation all the best in its future endeavours.

Thank you again for contacting me.

Yours sincerely

Adrian Schrinner LORD MAYOR

Ref: LM00179-2022